Announcements Dec 11, 2023

The lady thunder hockey team had a great weekend at their home tournament they won 3 games and
lost one in the semi finals against CNH.
Thank you to all the students who supported the team throughout the weekend.

Thank you to everyone in each homeroom who has donated to the Interact 12 Days of
Donations! It is Day 5 and so far Mrs. Maclnnis's class is in the lead with 131 items. The
homeroom class with the most number of items wins Breakfast next Thursday!!

This week our highlighted items are pet toys, old towels and blankets, feminine
products, hygiene products and dollar store gift cards.

Congratulations goes out to our Swim Team who competed in Provincials last Friday!
Almost all swimmers swam best times and our JV TEAM placed top 10 in the province!
Braylon Steeves also won bronze in his 50m Freestyle. Woodstock High is so proud of
all of you.

Reach for the Top is meeting today over noon hour in B126.



